
 

 

Has your
child been 
tested 
for lead? 

Children who have been exposed to lead usually 
do not look or act sick. A blood lead test is the best 
way to find out. Ask your health care provider 
about getting your child tested for lead today. 

To learn more about childhood lead 
exposure, talk to your health care 
provider or visit 
www.doh.wa.gov/lead. 
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